
 
 
16

th
 January 2018 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are delighted to be hosting the following family learning course for 
families with children in Year 5: 
 
Book Club 
Thursday mornings, 9am-11am 
4 sessions - April 26

th
, May 3

rd
, May 10

th
, May 24

th
.   

 
Parents and carers can work alongside their Year 5 child to explore how 
to read a text for enjoyment and for understanding. 
 
Places are unfortunately limited to 14 for this course, and so places will 
be allocated on a first come first served basis.  
 
If you are interested, please fill in the attached form below and return to 
your child’s class teacher.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr Williams  
(Family Learning Coordinator) 
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Somerville Primary School 
 

Book Club  Parent/Carer Course  Year 5 
 
Child’s Name ………………………………………………………………….. 
 
Class …………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Your Name …………………………………………………………………….. 
 
Date ……………………………………………………………………………. 

 


